Discussion with Jill Cuppernill 7-2-24

I spoke with Jill about whether the Thomas Development should follow the RACC Policy or whether we should allow additional access points.

We both agreed we should follow the RACC as the City has adhered to it so far.  It may open a can of worms to allow additional access points.
Margaret with NMDOT appears to  like to keep limited access roadways as limited access roadways.
Constructing a full-access intersection at Boulevard Del Oeste may spur development in the area.


